
From: Cooke, Michelle
Sent: 8/20/2012 10:43:45 PM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Did PG&E file something today that would have a rate increase for gas safety costs? 

Just was watching the news and it said that the Commission is expected to rule on the request in 30 days. What?
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